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Monday 16th January 

Our School Book Fair – 27th January – 1st February 

 

Dear Parent(s)/ Carers, 

We are excited to announce that the Scholastic Book Fair will be arriving at Parkdale 
on Friday 27th January and will be in school until Wednesday 1st February. 

The School Book Fair will take place in the hall between 3:15-3:45pm from Friday 27th 
of January to Wednesday 1st of February. We will open the gate slightly earlier on 
these days.  The children in Year 6 will be helping to run and promote the Book Fair this 
year, and will be on hand, alongside members of staff, if you wish to make a purchase.  

There will be a fantastic range of books on offer for all ages, with prices starting at £2.99, 
so please come and browse the shelves. We appreciate your support, as the proceeds 
from the fair will help us to fund new books for our soon to be improved, school library. 

This year the book fair will be cashless, and there are many ways you are able to make 
a purchase/s. 

If you are able to attend the Book Fair 
If you attend the book fair, you can scan a QR code using your phone to purchase the 
books, there and then.  

We will also have a card machine available at the fair which accepts MasterCard, Visa 
or Maestro. Please note we are not accepting cheques.  

If you are unable to attend the Book Fair 
Alternatively, you are able to make a purchase using an order form. Your child will look 
around the book fair with their class on Friday 27th. During their visit, they will have the 
opportunity to write down any book they might enjoy on a ‘book wish list’ form, which 
will come home to you. At the bottom of the form is information on how to order these 
books online.  

If you wish to use the order form, please pay online and then return the filled in order 
form to your child’s class teacher by Wednesday 1st February. We will aim to give any 
purchases made to your child by Friday 3rd February. Please note: Should we not have 
enough copies of any of the books, then we will place an order and these will arrive 
within a few days and then be sent home with your child promptly. 

We look forward to seeing you at our Book Fair! Thank you again for your support. Every 
purchase you make will help towards getting new books for our school. 

 

Kind regards,  

Miss Darcie Parkin and The Year 6 Team.  
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